
March 7, 2023 

 

RE: CU-23-0001 3 BR Customer Cuts 
 
I am writing to in favor of the proposed meat processing plant.  Even 
though I am not a neighbor or even live close to the proposed site, I 
have done the research in to this project, mainly because of the social 
media posts.  By doing so, I feel correctly informed with facts that this 
facility will not be a burden on the neighbors. 
 
My hope is that others have done the same and understand that this 
site will not be a feed lot situation, only temporary holding pens, and will 
all be indoors, in a clean and USDA regulated facility. 
 
We are in need of such a facility, other places are booked months in 
advance and people are having to leave the valley to have their home-
grown meat or hunted game processed.  Let’s keep the money in the 
valley. 
 
My hope is that this facility will be approved. 
 
Thank you for taking my letter. 
 
Christina Bloxham 
Kittitas County Resident 


